
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2009 10:13 AM 
To: 'Qwelborn@valornet.com' 
Cc: Harvey, Ronald, EMNRD; Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD 
Subject: Marks and Garner remediation work plan proposals 

Mr. Welborn, 

As per our phone conversation this morning, your request for an extension to submit remediation work plans for clean 
up at the sites listed below is approved to June 19. 2009. It is my understanding that you have employed an 
environmental contractor and they are in the process of evaluating the sites for formulation of the required work plan 
proposals. 

Levers Fed 007 
Levers 003Y 
Red 12 Fed 001 
Cave St 004 
Red 12 St 002 
Red 12 St 003 
Red 12 St 004 

30-015-25091 
30-015-02787 
30-015-25058 
30-015-24742 
30-015-24966 
30-015-24989 
30-015-24991 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 
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